
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
RFP#1112 

FOR WASTE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICES   
 

The Sonoma County Junior College District dba Santa Rosa Junior College (SRJC) and Santa Rosa City Schools 
(SRCS) are jointly requesting proposals from qualified companies to provide Waste Collection and Recycling 
Services. Vendor responses must be submitted on or before the deadline of October 31, 2017 at 2 pm (PT). The 
District’s reserve the right to reject any and all proposals and waive non-substantive irregularities. 
  
This solicitation is being conducted jointly by Santa Rosa Junior College (SRJC) and Santa Rosa City 
Schools (SRCS), formal contract awards will be made individually by the lawfully designated awarding 
authority of each district, and will therefore result in multiple contracts.   
 
Santa Rosa Junior College (SRJC) has five teaching sites in Sonoma County; including two destination campuses, 
one located in the City of Santa Rosa (the original and oldest of the sites and known as SRJC/Santa Rosa) and the 
second located in the City of Petaluma (known as SRJC/Petaluma), and three Centers, one each in Forestville, 
Windsor, and Southwest Santa Rosa.  Santa Rosa City Schools (SRCS), located in the City of Santa Rosa, provides 
educational services to over 15,000 students grades PreK-12th. The District operates ten (10) elementary schools, 
five (5) middle schools, five (5) high schools, one (1) continuation high school, and four (4) charter schools.  
 
A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held at the Santa Rosa Junior College Campus on October 10, 2017 
starting at 9 am in Room 4245 of the Doyle Library, 1501 Mendocino Ave, Santa Rosa, CA. 95401. 
 
This solicitation is being conducted through the SRJC electronic solicitation portal.  
 If you would like to submit a proposal: 

1. Go to the District’s electronic solicitation portal at: https://srjc.ionwave.net/login.aspx 
2. Click on “Supplier Registration” to register as a supplier 
3. View solicitation documents for RFP#1112 
4. Submit your proposal electronically on or before the stated deadline. Paper or e-mailed responses will 

not be allowed. Proposal may not be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days after submission date. 
 
Interested vendors should carefully review the Request for Proposals scope of work and vendor requirements 
document prior to submitting a response. 
 
Sonoma County Junior College utilizes the college district website for notification of solicitation opportunities. This 
is the only form of notification authorized by the college district. Sonoma County Junior College shall not be 
responsible for receipt of notification and information received from any other source other than from the District 
website. It shall be the vendor’s responsibility to verify the validity of all bid information received by sources other 
than those listed. 
 
By: Laura Rivera CPSM, C.P.M., Director of Purchasing    Date September 22, 2017  
 
Publication dates 1) September 25, 2017    2) October 2, 2017  
 
 

 

https://srjc.ionwave.net/login.aspx

